
The Upper Dublin Fire Marshall Order is
very clear.

NO PARKING

ON ANY STREET OR CUL-DE-SAC 

THIS INCLUDES AROUND THE 

PLANTERS

The reason is safety.  The Fire Marshall has pointed out

that vehicles in the street, around planters or hanging

out of driveways or parking pads block the street

preventing emergency vehicles from reaching the

home or person in trouble.

Please help us insure everyone’s safety.
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